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September 5, 2013

Tim Panzer
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
PO Box 8044
Madison, Wl 53708-8044

RE: Agnos Ace Cleaners, BRRTS #02-41-000364
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Dear Tim,
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I am writing to discuss the cost separation methodology for ineligible and eligible costs for 
the the Agnos Ace Cleaners site, BRRTS #02-41-00364.

We recommend a 0% methodology be applied at this site. The chlorinated issue appears 
limited to the area of HA-1, as there were no detects of chlorinated hydrocarbons found in 
any of the surrounding geoprobe borings in either the soil or groundwater samples. Thus, 
we believe that the chlorinated contamination has already been defined, leaving only 
petroleum contamination to be investigated.

Per your response, we will proceed with obtaining agent ^tatus and the required 
investigation.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to co/itact me at (608) 781-8879 to 
discuss.

Sincerely,

Ronald J. Anderson
Senior Project Manager/Senior Hydrogeologist
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